
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

DECEMBER 2022   

 42 AVENUE SOUTHEAST – 936L and 937L Transmission Line Alteration 

Project map:  

(The work areas indicated below are approximate and not to scale) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What’s happening?  
ENMAX Power will be installing a new steel monopole in at the south end of 13A Street SE and west end of 42 Avenue 
SE. This alteration will increase the height of the double circuit transmission line (936 and 937L), allowing ENMAX Power 
to comply with clearance distance requirements between 936L and 937L and existing facilities in the area. Resolving 
these clearance violations will ensure the safe, reliable, and efficient operation of ENMAX Power’s electrical system. 
 
  

Project details: 

Reference: 21466201 

Locations: 
This work will take place near 
the south end of 13A Street SE 
and the west end of 42 
Avenue SE.  
 

Dates: 
The majority of this work will 
occur over the following two 
weekends: 

• December 9 to 11, 2022 

• December 16 to 18, 2022 
 
*Minor preparation work may 
be required outside of the 
above timelines. 
 

Work times: 
Weekdays and weekends,       
7 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
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What to expect:   
We make every effort to minimize the effect our 
work has on daily activities, and we follow all 
applicable standards and bylaws. Below are the 
things to be aware of related to this project.  
 
During construction: 

• ENMAX Power and contractor vehicles, 
cranes, bucket trucks, hydrovac, and 
associated utility equipment will be on-site.  

• Construction barricades and/or safety 
fencing (if required). 

• Noise and/or minor vibrations during 
construction.  

• Use of rig mats to level the working area 
and to protect the ground. 

• Security personnel will be on-site after 
working hours monitoring the work area. 

 
Power outages: 

• A power outage to the adjacent commercial 
properties is not required to facilitate this 
work.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Road closures, railway impacts, and access:  

• From December 9 – 12 and December       
16 – 18, 2022: the CN railway track will be 
temporarily blocked adjacent to the work 
zone (see map on reverse page – yellow 
zone). Please be aware of contractor and 
ENMAX Power vehicles/equipment in the 
area and follow on-site signage and 
direction. 

• Limited roadway access impacts adjacent 
to the work area. Please follow on-site 
signage and direction. 

• Restricted pedestrian access near the work 
area.  Please follow on-site signage and 
direction. 

 
After construction:  

• Following the completion of this work on 
December 18, 2022, regular access will be 
restored, and all materials will be removed.  

• Areas affected by the project will be 
repaired once work is complete (weather 
permitting and as required). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this project, please reach out to our Customer Relations Team: 

403-514-3990  
powercustomerrelations@enmax.com | enmax.com/42avenue 
 

**The Customer Relations Team will be unavailable during the holidays from December 26, 2022 until 
January 3, 2023** 
 
For your safety, as well as the safety of our crews or team members, please do not approach the work site with 
questions and concerns.    


